[bookmark: _GoBack]We have many workers that continue to provide us essential services during this time of physical distancing, from the doctors, to the truck drivers, janitors and grocery clerks.  Create a thank-you poster and put it in your window.  Take a picture of it and send it to pam.groves@sd52.bc.ca to be published.
[image: Thank you to all of the front line workers and essential service ...]
Weekly 
Wellness  
Challenge
April 27, 2020
Students, families and staff can all participate!  Each week there will be a new challenge!
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